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Compliance Bulletin
No. 06-23	 Date: August 2, 2023

To:	 All Licensed Agents

From:	 Gina Byrne Miller, Compliance Officer

Subject:	 Advertising of Life Insurance and Annuity Contracts 

National Western Life Insurance Company is providing this routine notification to agents regarding 
advertising of life insurance and annuity contracts. You are reminded that you must submit advertising 
to our Marketing Department for review prior to their dissemination. You may not disseminate any 
advertisement until you have received written approval from NWL’s Law Department. Failure to comply with 
this requirement may result in the imposition of all applicable sanctions, up to and including termination.

Please direct any questions you may have concerning this Compliance Bulletin to NWL’s Sales Desk at  
(800) 760-3434.
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